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Reception Walk to Clayton Woods  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Tuesday 30th January Reception class will be going on a local walk to Clayton woods. We will be 

investigating the natural environment, discussing the seasons and completing some woodland 

activities including, bark rubbings and insect hunts. This is an important part of the children's 

learning and will form the basis for subsequent lessons. 

The children will arrive at school at usual time and walk with staff to the woods. We will arrive back 

to school in time for children to have their usual school dinner or packed lunch. 

Please see below to give permission for your child/children to attend. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
EYFS Team 
 
 

***Delete the following paragraph is not required. This paragraph must be 
included on all letters requiring permission.*** 

Giving consent for this visit / activity 

Parents may give consent for this visit by using the online form. In doing so you acknowledge that you have 
been fully informed about this visit/activity and you are giving consent for your child to participate. You also 
agree to inform the school of any changes to your child’s medical condition or individual needs, agreement 
to medical treatment and any changes to emergency contact numbers. 
 
To give consent, please use this link http://iveson-primary.co.uk/permission 
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